Dear Board of Directors of the US Postal Service:

Mr. Robert M Duncan, CEO, Inez Deposit BankChair;

Mr. John M. Barger, Managing Director; Northern Cross Partners

Mr. Ron A. Bloom., Managing Partner; Brookfield Asset Management

Mr. Roman Martinez, IV, Board of Directors, Cigna

Mr. Donald L. Moak, CEO, The Moak Group

Mr. William D. Zollars, Board of Directors, ProLogis, Cigna

I am writing as a concerned U.S. citizen about your responsibilities to provide oversight to the US Postal Service.

Unfortunately, it seems you have failed in your responsibilities to monitor the management of the department by its current Postmaster General, Mr. Louis DeJoy.

Mr. DeJoy has completely abrogated his responsibilities as the Postmaster General of the United States.

He has cost the US taxpayers millions of dollars by throwing in the trash perfectly good mail sorting machines, purchased by US for millions of dollars.

He has furthermore put at risk the arm of government on which so many Americans depend for receiving OUR Social Security checks and Veterans' benefits.

What's even more egregious, he has threatened the integrity of our election system, the very lifeblood of OUR democracy, which allows for absentee and other voting by mail.

I believe that on behalf of all of US, you should demand that the President ask for his resignation.

I will continue to send you this letter on a daily basis, until you take action on this urgent matter, so crucial to ALL OF US, the citizens of the United States of America.

Yours sincerely,

P.S. The rabbis copied on this email serve hundreds of congregants and students. As they spread this message to their lists, you will begin to be inundated by letters like mine.